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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

6th March 2023 
 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 

We are excited to be taking the Year 5 children on a trip to the Fylde Coast. 
 

The children will visit various points along the Fylde Coast including Lytham, Blackpool and Fleetwood. 
This trip links in with our Geography topic of Coastlines where we look at the impact of natural and human 
activities on the changing coastline. 
 

The cost of the coach is £10.00 per child.  To be able to go on the trip we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £10.00.  If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the trip will not be able to go 
ahead.  However, if your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service child or a looked after 
child school will pay for this trip from the ppg budget unless you are willing and able to meet this 
contribution...please see ppg statement on the website https://www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk/our-pupil-
premium/. For PPG children- please confirm in child’s communication diary if you wish school to pay this as 
this will also act as permission for them to attend the trip.  

 

We completely understand that this may be a large cost to pay in one sum so we would like to offer the 
option of paying for the trip as a reducing balance. If you have any difficulties meeting the payment 
deadline then please do not hesitate to contact us for support.  
 

The total balance needs to be paid by the 17/03/23. You can pay as little or as much as you wish on the 
Parent Pay balance up until this date.  
 

Key Details: 

 Location: Fylde Coast  

 Date: Tuesday 21st March 

 Time leaving: 9am 

 Return to school: 3.00pm 

 Cost: £10.00  

 Dress Code: Full school uniform, waterproof coat and sensible footwear (trainers or walking shoes)  

 Lunches: Children will need to bring a packed lunch, a drink and some healthy snacks unless they 
are entitled to free school meals where a packed lunch will be provided for them.  If this is NOT 
needed, please write a message in Communication Diaries by Friday 17th March.   

 Travel sickness: If your child suffers from travel sickness, please can you provide a change of 
clothes and baby wipes if possible. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, if you are having difficulty paying for this, please don’t hesitate to 
speak to a member of staff or enquire at the office.  

Regards, 
 

The Year 5 Team 
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